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The Kentucky General Assembly is currently in session, and there are a couple of House bills in process 

that impact postsecondary education.  

HB 14 and HB 18 both propose broad, undefined restrictions on teaching race, sex, and religion in both 

K-12 and postsecondary classrooms.  

The AAUP has flagged bills like this across the country, which they label educational gag orders, as 

potential violations of the core value of academic freedom. 

The WKU chapter of the AAUP encourages you to contact your House representative to share your 

position on these two bills. If you do not know who your representative is, you can find their name and 

contact information here.   

 

https://apps.legislature.ky.gov/record/22rs/hb14.html
https://apps.legislature.ky.gov/record/22rs/hb18.html
https://www.aaup.org/issues/educational-gag-orders-legislative-interference-teaching-about-race
https://apps.legislature.ky.gov/findyourlegislator/findyourlegislator.html

